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July 28, 1980

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region II - Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street, NW

Atianta, Georgia 30302

ATTENTION: Mr. James P. Q'Reilly

NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5
EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
PIPING AND BACKFILL EVALUATION

Gentlemen:

The enclosed information on the backfill and buried piping near the
Plant Hatch intake strucure is being submitted in accordance with the
agreement reached in our meeting of July 16, 1980. If you have any questions
concerning this material, please inguire.

During the subject meeting, representatives of NRC, Region II requested
that the deep fill adjacent to the power block structures be evaluated.
Deocumentation that demonstrates the adequacy of this material is available on-
site for NRC inspector review.

Sincerely,
——~ ) -

7/,;; W. A. Widner
LTG/mb
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Due to the volume of the enclosure, copies are ///29
not being distributed. A copy is available for
examination ~* the Nuclear Generation office.
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